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It’s looking very grey & rainy 
outside my window this       
morning which is a shame after 
the beautiful sunshine at the 
weekend. I found out that this 
week is National Picnic Week 
and I really love eating outside 
so hopefully the weather will 
brighten up and we will be able 
to enjoy a picnic outside with 
friends and family. On Sunday 
11th July we are also having our 
Big Family picnic at 4pm, at both 
Holy Trinity, Stockton on the 
Forest and St Nicholas’s in    
Dunnington. Please do come and 
join us for fun, laughter, games 
and activities for all the family. It 
would be great to see you there. 
Tomorrow is also national   
Rainforest Day and rainforests 
do amazing things for the earth. 
Did you know that 20% of the 
oxygen we breathe comes from 
rainforests? I hope you have   
another great week. 

God Bless.    
Lisa     

Joke Book  
What do you call a bear 
with no ears?  
A ‘B ’!  
What do you call a dinosaur 
with bad eyesight?  
A Do-you-think-he-saw-us!  
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Prayer Corner 

Dear God 
Bless our schools, 

Thank you for all the     
teachers who work so hard to 

help us learn, 
Thank you for all our friends, 
Protect all those who come to 

school everyday, 
And help us to be kind to each 

other, 

Amen. 

       

 

                 Jesus calmed the storm craft 

 

You will need: 

Blue,green, red & yellow paper 

2 Lollipop sticks 

Glue 

 

1. Cut out a yellow paper triangle and a red paper  semi-circle. 

2. Glue (or tape) one lollipop stick to the bottom of the yellow 

triangle and the top of the semi-circle, leaving a gap in the 

middle of the shapes.  

3. Glue the second lollipop stick to the bottom of the first one to 

create a handle. 

4. Using a quarter of the sheet of blue paper cut out a wave 

shape and stick onto the sheet of green paper. 

5. Cut another quarter of the blue paper into a wave shape and 

lay on top of the other wave, folding under the   edges and 

securing with tape to form a pocket shape. 

6. Now the little boat can slide up and through the pocket so 

that it can move freely on the waves. 

Question of the week! 

If you were a teacher and could 

teach your pupils anything at all, 

what would you teach them?   
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Can you find all 16 differences? 

 


